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1. Sectional dues 
Sectional dues are assessed to BSA members who identify as belonging to a particular section in accordance with each section’s bylaws. With the approval of the sectional membership, these funds may be used for any purpose that is consistent with the section's mission.
2. Sectional Requests for additional BSA Funding
Sections may request additional funds from BSA central for purposes including:
**travel awards to bring student members (and others?) to the meeting
**best paper / best poster awards at Botany conferences
**special social events, when extra funds are necessary
Sectional requests for funding of the following are discouraged and would be authorized only on the basis of a strongly argued case for exception:
**Requests for funding for annual social activities (e.g., mixers, food for social events) 
Explanation: sections are encouraged to use their dues for these regularly occurring events

**Requests for funding for research awards 
Explanation: at the level of the entire society, the BSA is making a concerted effort to increase funding for research awards to students. 

**Requests for funding for symposia 
Explanation: symposia are organized at the level of the Botany conference as a whole so as to offer a rich and thematically appropriate set of special sessions while also reserving space in the conference schedule for contributed papers. Sections are welcome to propose symposia– including to request support for these - and should respond to the annual solicitation from the BSA. 
3. Requesting and using BSA funds
a. To request additional funds (i.e., beyond dues monies), sections should submit a brief proposal (two pages including budget) by October 1st.
b. The BSA board will take a number of factors into account in making decisions on funding including section membership, the section's record of activity at previous meetings, funds at BSA that are available for the section's activities, and intended uses of the funds.
c. Funds will be disbursed by the BSA following established fiscal policies. Any monies allocated to a section from BSA central that are no t spent for the intended purpose by the end of the fiscal year (30 September) will revert to BSA central:  these funds will not carry between fiscal years.
Issue on which we did not entirely reach consensus: BSA support for events at meetings other that Botany 20xx. We need to discuss this thoroughly. Association of Southeastern Biologists is what is at issue FOR NOW …..
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